e Spotify

Dear sir, madam,

On behalf of Spotify AB, thank you for your invitation to respond to the Consultation on Report
SOU 2023:39 "En inre marknad for digitala tjanster — kompletteringar och andringar i svensk ratt".

We have reviewed the Report in detail and consider it a comprehensive and thorough
undertaking. We therefore do not have substantive remarks on or objections to the conclusions
of the Report to share at this time.

Kind regards,
Eleanor

Eleanor Flanagan

Senior Manager, European Affairs, Spotify

37 Square de Meels, Brussels

+32 (0) 498 43 02 22 | eleanorkatef@spotify.com
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